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Pearson Opening To Culminate TDM/Clark County Renaissance

April 24, 2008 – Las Vegas, Nevada, 

USA – Over the past few weeks, The 

Dumbell Man (TDM) reconfirmed 

its long-standing commitment to 

the Clark County Department of 

Parks and Community Services 

by upgrading the fitness centers 

located within the Hollywood and 

Desert Breeze Recreation Centers. 

The culminating moment of this 

ever-strengthening partnership 

will arrive on May 31st however, 

with the grand opening of the new 

state-of-the-art Pearson Community 

Center. This 40,000-square-foot 

facility, designed by the architectural 

firm of Dekker/Perich/Sabatini, is a 

joint venture between Clark County 

Nevada and the Urban League.  TDM 

designed, supplied, installed, and will maintain the Cybex-equipped fitness center, which features both 

a full array of commercial grade cardiovascular and VR3 selectorized strength training equipment.

Kate Grewe, Program Supervisor, commented: “From the initial developmental meeting through this 

week’s installation, collaborating with TDM has been a great experience. We received nothing but 

the highest level of personal attention throughout this entire process, and it has always been very 

apparent that the entire TDM staff is committed to providing complete customer satisfaction.”

The Dumbell Man is a leading provider of commercial exercise equipment in California and Nevada. 

Understanding the diverse needs of customers has led to successful business relationships for over 

20 years. For more information, please visit the company’s web site at  www.dumbellman.com.


